
Dear Benjamin Logan Parents,  

November is a month where we give thanks to the many blessings 
we are provided.  We would like to take this opportunity to share 
with you the blessings we have in our school. 

First, we would like to give thanks to Ms. Shawna Bensman for the 
years of service to Benjamin Logan Middle School.  Ms. Bensman 
has decided to pursue her dreams of starting a new business in the 
private sector.  The students and staff will miss her very much, but 

we are excited that she is setting a great example for our students by pursuing her 
dreams! 

We would like to welcome Mrs. Billie Jo OõBrien as the new secretary at our mid-
dle school.  Mrs. OõBrien is a graduate of Benjamin Logan and she resides in our 
district with her husband and two children.  We welcome her to our BLMS Family!  

The entire staff at BLMS would like to thank every student and family that contrib-
uted to the success of the 43rd Annual Booster Bar Sale!  Our students and our fami-
lies exceed our expectations each year with this fundraiser.  We are truly thankful 
for our communities and continued support over the years. 

We would like to ask our community members to keep one of our long time em-
ployees in your thoughts and prayers.  Mrs. Faye Terrill, an educational aide, was 
embraced into our BL Family in 2000.  She recently has been battling some medical 
challenges and we miss seeing her in our building. The Terrill Family has been keep-
ing us updated with her progress and would like to wish her the very best in her 
recovery.  

The BLMS PTS Group (Parents Teachers, & Students) recently approved the pur-
chase of a 9 Square Kit for our students.  If you donõt know what 9 Square is, just 
asked your children!  They love this game and will get many years of enjoyment 
with this new equipment.  PTS also purchased four human size hamster balls for our 
students, which will be used in our physical education classes and in our PBIS re-
ward activities. 

The 2018 Fall Sports Banquet was a huge success as well.  This was one of the larg-
est turnouts that ever supported our fall sport season. The standing room only 
crowd witnessed the recognition of 93 student/athletes in grades 7 & 8 in Volley-
ball, Cheerleading, Cross Country, and Football.  Thank you to the parents for sup-
porting your children with all those practices, games/events, and especially the 
team meals! 

As I stated, we have many reasons to display our gratification for everything we have 
at BLMS.  Thank you for supporting our school district. 

 

Sincerely, 

Scott Frederick 

VOLUME 3 ISSUE 3 

NOVEMBER 2018 

GET IN THE GAME! 

BLMS NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 

N O V E MB ER  

I M P O R TA N T D AT ES  

 

 

 

м {ǘǳŘȅ ¢ŀōƭŜǎ 
 тǘƘ ŀƴŘ уǘƘ ƎǊŀŘŜ .ƻȅǎ .ŀǎƪŜǘōŀƭƭ 
 hǇŜƴ DȅƳ рΥмр-тΥмр 
н-о   {Ƙƻǿ /ƘƻƛǊ {ǇŜŎǘŀŎǳƭŀǊ тǇΦƳΦ  
п 5ŀȅƭƛƎƘǘ {ŀǾƛƴƎǎ 9ƴŘǎ  
          όCŀƭƭ .ŀŎƪ hƴŜ IƻǳǊύ 
р   .[a{ D¸a /[h{95 ŀǘ оǇƳ 
          тǘƘ ϧ уǘƘ DǊŀŘŜ !Ǌǘ /ƭǳō ǳƴǝƭ пΥол 
с   уǘƘ DǊŀŘŜ Wƻō {ƘŀŘƻǿƛƴƎ  
          DȅƳ /[h{95 - ±ƻǝƴƎ tƻƭƭǎ a{ DȅƳ 
   !ƊŜǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 5ŜǘŜƴǝƻƴ ǳƴǝƭ пΥол 
т   95D9 aŜŜǝƴƎ оǇƳ 
у   {ǘǳŘȅ ¢ŀōƭŜǎ ǳƴǝƭ пΥолǇƳ  
ф   WŀǇŀƴŜǎŜ 5ŀƴŎŜ tŜǊŦƻǊƳŀƴŎŜ 
мн   ±ŜǘŜǊŀƴΩǎ 5ŀȅ !ǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ŀǘ I{ фŀƳ 
мо   !ƊŜǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 5ŜǘŜƴǝƻƴ  
мп н IƻǳǊ 5Ŝƭŀȅ-{ǘŀũ t5 
   ²ƛƴǘŜǊ {ǇƻǊǘ tƛŎǘǳǊŜǎ оǇƳ 
          95D9 aŜŜǝƴƎ оǇƳ  
мр /ƘƻƛŎŜǎ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ-уǘƘ DǊŀŘŜ фŀƳ 

{ǘǳŘȅ ¢ŀōƭŜǎ  
          тǘƘ ϧ уǘƘ DǊŀŘŜ !Ǌǘ /ƭǳō ǳƴǝƭ пΥол 
мс   9ƴŘ ƻŦ LƴǘŜǊƛƳ 
   t.L{ DƻƭŘŜƴ ¢ŀōƭŜΥ ±ŜǘŜǊŀƴǎ 
мф   .h9 aŜŜǝƴƎ тǇƳ  
нм-но ¢ƘŀƴƪǎƎƛǾƛƴƎ .ǊŜŀƪ -bƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
нт !ƊŜǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 5ŜǘŜƴǝƻƴ  
          a!t ¢ŜǎǝƴƎ - рǘƘ ƎǊŀŘŜ 9[! 
ну   95D9 aŜŜǝƴƎ оǇƳ 

   {ǘǳŘȅ ¢ŀōƭŜǎ ǳƴǝƭ пΥолǇƳ 
         тǘƘ ϧ уǘƘ DǊŀŘŜ !Ǌǘ /ƭǳō 
ол   t.L{ wŀƛŘŜǊ wŜǿŀǊŘΥ tƻǇŎƻǊƴ  
         ŀƴŘ /ƛŘŜǊ 

  



VOLUME 3 ISSUE 3 PAGE 2 

 Benjamin Logan Middle School would like to congratulate Mrs. Jennifer Davis on 

being named the 2018 Ohio Middle School Art teacher of the Year!  Our students 

are fortunate to have such an outstanding teacher and we would like to thank Mrs. 

Davis for this honor and for enriching the lives of many students at Benjamin  

Logan. 

 Mrs. Jennifer Davis: MS Art  Teacher 

7th grade Career Day  
Benjamin Logan Middle Schoolõs 7th grade class recently 
participated in a Career Day event sponsored by the Midwest 
Regional ESC and the Logan County Chamber of Com-
merce.  Our students gained hands-on exposure to many 
occupations that are well-known, but also to other, possibly 
unfamiliar career choices. 

 

Students had the opportunity to talk with representatives 
from more than 35 different professions from Logan County 
including:  law enforcement, agriculture, engineering, vari-
ous medical fields, multimedia marketing, funeral director, 
and many more occupations.  The students also completed a 
òscavenger huntó assignment that gave them a chance to in-
teract with the presenters, ask questions about the occupa-
tions, and ask about specific job requirements. 

 

Through this career exploration activity, our students gained 
much information to consider when choosing a career and 
reaching their personal career goals.  This program is just 
one opportunity our students have as we continue to explore 
many career opportunities. 
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All About the 7th Grade 

The 7th Grade Math course curriculum is based on the Ohio New Learning 
Standards. We are currently focusing on developing an understanding of  
operations with rational numbers, simplifying expressions, and 
solving single and multi-step equations. The students have been 

working hard solving real-world problems as well as working with technology 
to increase their learning.  

Mr. Wolfõs Social Studies Class 

Math: Mr. Braddock & Mr. Butler  

In Social Studies, we continue our trip through history. Having recently finished studying An-
cient Greece, we find ourselves in the time of the Roman Empire. Stu-
dents have learned about the founding stories of Rome, as well as the be-
ginning and ending of the Roman Republic. We learned about Hannibal 
attacking Rome by crossing the Alps (with War Elephants!!!), and the suc-
cess Rome had in the Punic Wars. We read from Shakespeareõs The Life and 
Death of Julius Caesar, and are now learning about Augustus and the begin-

ning of Pax Romana. Along with the history, we will also be discussing Roman achievements, 
and the importance of those contributions today. Finally, we will cover the Byzantine Empire 
and the rise of Christianity within the Roman Empire.  
 
Please remind students to bring home materials nightly to review content covered in class for  
5-10 minutes a night. This will increase understanding of our in-class material. Please remem-
ber you can contact me by phone (937-599-2386 Ext. 3212), by email 
(wolfr@benjaminlogan.org), or in person if you have any questions or concerns. 
Thank you.  
 
 


